
January 3, 2012 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 7:53 pm, with the 
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Matt Hull, 
Richard Walton, and Tim Robertson and Town Administrator Rick Bishop. 
 
Minutes for December 5, 2011 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $118,095.81. 
 
Mr. Levey noted the walk-through of the Main St. waterline replacement he did with Steve Cvijanovich, of 
Davis, Renn & Associates. The list of all problems has been forwarded to C. William Hetzer for correction. 
 
Mr. Levey and Mr. Robertson noted the additional work needing to be done to have the Pump Station, 
Treatment Plant and Water Tower communicate and work together properly. 
 
Amy Simmons requested to have her water meter checked because of an unusually high usage figure from 
the last reading. Mr. Levey said it would be checked. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:17 p.m. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


